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September 10, 2017 

 

2017-2018 Traditional Elementary Families 

Welcome to a new year of Religious Education here at StMM.  

We’re glad to be partnering with you for your child’s/ren’s faith development. 

Here is some helpful information. 

• All classes are held in the Education Building on Sundays from 12p-1:15p/Tuesdays from 

5p-6:15p and Wednesdays from 6:30p-7:45p. 

• Class assignments are the second attachment. 

• The instructional materials fee you attached to your registration form covers everything the 

students need all year. 

• The calendar for the year was attached to your registration form. It can also be found on the 

Church site of www.stmm.church. 

• The Catechetical Corner of the weekly parish bulletin provides you with program 

information all year. Please read it to stay informed. 

• Please note that we do not follow the decisions made by Wake County Public Schools for 

program closings due to inclement weather. Our policy is also on the web-site. 

• 2017-2018 Sacrament Families – all information about both sacraments this year is on 

www.stmm.church under Religious Education. There will be no reminder emails about 

required parent meetings/retreats etc. All sacrament dates are posted. Please read & note! 

 

Opening Day Procedures 

• The lobby will be set up with grade tables.  

• Locate your child’s name card with room number.  

• Give the card to the volunteer catechist.  

• Card will stay with the catechists & be used for seat assignments each week. 

•  Introduce yourself & the student to the catechists. 

• There is no snack time allotted.  

• The entire campus is a nut-free environment. 

• Grades PK-Grade 3 students are dropped off & picked up at the classroom by an adult. 

• Grades 4 &5 students should have an adult drop them this week. The students will come 

down as a group to the lobby when class is over. 

• Never leave your child alone in a classroom. Please wait for a volunteer catechist to arrive. 

• There is no curb side drop off or pick up. Park & come inside. The parking lot can be a zoo! 

Safety First! 

• Grade 3 Students…2017 First Communion Banners will be available in the lobby for pick-up. 


